User Department’s Recommendation

Watershed Management

User Department Name

Recommended Bidder(s) meets our approval.
Kendall Supply/$8,000,000.00 Bidder 2:

Name/Amount Name/Amount

Bidder 1:

Bidder 3: Bidder 4:
Name/Amount Name/Amount

$ 8,000,000.00

Project Amount This Term:

Funding: 511
General [l Enterprise [ ] 3 Digit Fund Code
CIP Line Item No. (if applicable):

Justification:

The Department of Watershed Management (DWM) recommends Kendall Supply as the
recommended bidder based on the total from the bid tabulation form. The bidder is the
lone, lowest bidder according to the price quoted. The requested amount not to exceed of
$8.,000,000 is for the first year and DWM will re-evaluate the need for any required funding
adjustment for each additional contracted year. The Water Meter Parts contract is critical in
supporting the DeKalb County CEQO's initiative for Water Meter Upgrade and Exchange

Program as well as supporting an increase demand of new water meters for new
installation.
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